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CHURCHES OF CHRIST

March 14 2007
Dear Sirs
On behalf of the Murwillumbah Ministers Fellowship I would request that you
consider our application to use the Civic Centre in Murwillumbah for our

Annual Civic Carols.

We would request the use of the Centre on Saturday 8t December from 2PM
to 6PM for setting up and rehearsals.

Sunday gth December from 5PM to 9PM for the Civic Carols.

Similarly we would request that our banner be permitted to be displayed at the
Tweed River Bridge the week prior to the Civic Carols.

On previous occasions the Council have kindly waived the fees for the Civic
Centre. We would request that the waiver of fees be considered again.

Thank you for your assistance.
May we also request your attendance at the Civic Carols.

Yours sincerely

e

Chyrches, Chapel: 18 William Street, Murwillumbah, NSW. 2484

7'_ Minister: Ben Richardson M. Min. 10 Wade Street, Murwitlumbah, Phone{02) 6672 1993
i All correspondence to: Secretary, P.O. Box 591, Murwillumbah NSW 2484



TWEED BYRON LOCAL
ABORIGINAL LAND COUNCIL

P O Box 6160

Tweed Heads South, NSW 2486
Telephone (02) 6674 3600

Fax (02) 6674 3603

Tuesday 20™ March 2007

General Manager
Tweed Shire Council
PO Box 816
Murwillumbah 2484

Dear Sir/Madam
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RE: CELEBRATING 50 YEARS -N.A.LD.O.C

On behalf of the Tweed NAIDOC commuttee [ have been mstructed to seek the
support of the Tweed Shire Council once again to donate the use of the following

venues —

Tweed Heads Civic Centre :

South Tweed Community Centre:
(Large Room)

Church Services 1% July 2007
8:00am to 9:00pm.

NAIDOC Ball 6" July 2007
2:00pm to 12:00am.

Elders Day 3" July 2007
8:00am to 3:00pm.

Baby Show and Junior Disco
5™ July 2007 - 8:30am to 10:00pm.

Your support last year and 1n previous years was very much appreciated and helped
make our NAIDOC week celebrations extra special because of your generosity.

We look forward to a favourable outcome to our request. Your urgent reply would be

appreciated.

Yours sincerely

CLARE LENA

For 2007 TWEED NAIDOC COMMITTEE
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